
REFERENDUM NOTIFICATION - RESULT 

BY ORDER OF THE RETURNIING OFFICER (on 13 December 2024) 

Referendum Result 

A Students’ Union Referendum took place from Tuesday 10 December (7.00 a.m.) to Thursday 12 

December 2024 (7.00 p.m.) with polling taking place on the Students’ Union website, to determine 

the opinion of the membership on the following question: 

Proposal 1 – Amendments to the Constitution – Student Officer Roles 

“Do you support the proposal to amend the Rules of the Union and change (the attached) Student 

Officer roles?" 

YES 

NO 

 

AGREE  357 84.31% 

DISAGREE   56 15.69% 

438 students voted in this Referendum, representing 1.75% of eligible voters.  

25 students recorded an abstention and therefore did not agree or disagree with the proposal. 

The proposal is carried and is deemed to be a valid expression of the views of the members of the 

Union. 

A full copy of the proposal is available from the Returning Officer, or from the Students’ Union website. 

(http://www.q-su.org/) 
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